
Indian Institute of Technology Kanpur 

Office of the Dean of Academic Affairs 

 

July 21, 2020 

 
Current students of the Institute who are yet to respond to the Google 

Form for Personal Information sent by the DOAA may do so at the 

earliest.  

 

Please note that this information is important for Remote Pre-registration 

for the upcoming Semester (2020-21-I) scheduled in early August 2020 

and the subsequent ONLINE Classes starting from September 1, 2020.  

 

The link to the Google Form is given below: 

https://forms.gle/Pm7EpK9ZYszp3XUD7  

 

Those students who have already filled the form may ignore this 

announcement.  

 

 

Dean, Academic Affairs 

 

https://forms.gle/Pm7EpK9ZYszp3XUD7

